
  CHESTERFIELD TOWNSHIP ALLIANCE AGAINST SUBSTANCE ABUSE 
April 13, 2022 

 
Janice DeJohn called the meeting of the Chesterfield Township Alliance Against Substance 
Abuse to order at 4:06 p.m.  
 
Present: Brittney Chenosky, Denise Koetas-Dale, Janice DeJohn, Danny Wolverton, Denise 
Higgins, Mary Wolverton and Frankie Sielski 
 
Mentoring Program: 
The mentoring program will not be held this summer.  
 
QUARTERLY PRESENTATIONS: 
Music in the Square will be held this spring beginning in May. Brittney will get in touch 
with bands and schedule a food vendor/food tuck. Additional programs such as the BMX 
event were discussed, the Alliance members will look into further and schedule a date in 
May or June. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
Table banner was mentioned, Denise will talk to Joe Hirsch to see if he can have one made. 
Music in the Square in June/September dates, the Alliance will look further into bands such 
as the Successful Failures.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:49 p.m. by Janice DeJohn.  
 


